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* o UNITED STATES~ , ,!' NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONn

( Ei WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

.....,o
OCT 0 21984

Mr. Jim Detjen
Ms. Susan FitzGerald
The Philadelphia Inquirer
400 N Broad Street
Box 8263 IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19101 TO F01A-84-633

Dear Mr. Detjen and Ms. FitzGerald:

This is in further response to your letter dated July 27, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infonnation Act, copies of all
drafts, memoranda, and correspondence pertaining to NUREG-0680 Supplement
No. 5, entitled "TMI-1 Restart - An Evaluation of the Licensee's Management
Integrity as it Affects Restart of Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Unit 1 Docket 50-289" and copies of all drafts, memoranda, and correspondence
pertaining to the July 26, 1984, document "NRC Staff Comments in Response
to the Commission's Order of June 1,1984".

Enclosed is a draft document entitled "NRC Staff's Comments In Response
to the Conmission's Order of June 1,1984".

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Since y,
-,

!
. Fe ton, Director.

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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